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Music Library HOURS: 

Monday – Friday 

8:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
Research? Please ask for help! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEW TRIVIA 

QUESTION! 
Which faculty/staff member 

did the following cool thing? 

An advertising firm working 
with Mazda noticed a photo 
he shot and posted online, 
and they liked it so well that 
they licensed the photo from 
him and used it in a series of 
ads to promote the redesign 
of one of their cars!  Who is 
this faculty member/good 
photographer? 

Send answers/guesses 
to phillipsc@obu.edu 

 

Dear Students, 

As mentioned in previous 

missives from your friendly 

and useful music library, we 

are here to help you.  

Whether you need scores, 

biographies, recordings, a 

bibliography, articles for a 

research project, or a fun 

and fascinating book* to take 

home over the holidays, we 

have all that!  Just ask, and 

we’ll help you find what you 

need. And if we don’t have it, 

we can almost always get it, 

you just have to ask! We’re 

listening!    ~Music Library 

*Some interesting books from 

the ML3000s: 

  

  
 

 

 

 

  

   

   

   

 
 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

Coffee every 

Monday Morning 
in the            

music library! 
  

 

NEW ITEMS 
NOBODY guessed that 

the one-time assistant 

concert mistress of the 

Phoenix Youth Symphony 

(who is deep down really 

a classic rocker) is none 

other than your own… 

Dr. Glenda Secrest!

But just to say thanks for 

playing, we drew a name 

from the pile of wrong 

guessers, so Dr. Thayer 

wins the cookies!   

Do you have a suggestion for new items?  

Please make it!  You can write it on a card 

and place it in the SUGGESTION BOX or just 

email Ms. Phillips, phillipsc@obu.edu. 


